
 

WILLIAM LAW SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

 

DID YOU KNOW 

A two-litre bottle  

can hold over £100  

in 5p’s so start collecting 

the small change now! 

 

Follow us on Facebook or email us at 

school.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk 

Each classroom has an empty  
bottle to be filled up with 5p coins, as well 

as 1p, 2p, 10p, 20p…more the merrier! 
 

Who will fill their bottle first? 
 

There will be a prize for the first class to 
fill their bottle to the top! 

 

 

 

 

TO HELP FUNDRAISE FOR THE NEW GRAND 
PIANO, EACH CLASS WILL HAVE A BOTTLE IN 
CLASS TO FILL FROM THE 1ST DECEMBER 2021 
 
A PRIZE FOR THE CLASS THAT FILLS IT FIRST 

PENNIES FOR 
OUR PIANO 

Pennies 
for our 
Piano 

STARTING 1ST DECEMBER 2021 


